
Dear Ambassador Vesna Terzić, 
 
on behalf of our dean Assoc. Prof. Klavdija Kutnar, PhD we are kindly asking you to share 
the attached flyer on your FB account and/or through your mailing list. It contains important 
information about the possibility to enrol into the undergraduate and the postgraduate study 
programme Mathematics in English language on University of Primorska Faculty of 
Mathematics, Natural Sciences and Information Technologies – UP FAMNIT (Koper, 
Slovenia). 
 
In the last three years, the number of foreign candidates on the study programme Mathematics 
has been increasing, and a significant number of participants and winners of international 
mathematics competitions have become our students. 
 
The Faculty is actively involved in the international field of higher education and research, 
and has established a wide network of research links with reputable foreign universities. The 
confirmation of the quality of our pedagogical and research work is the fact that our Faculty 
will co-organize the next European Congress of Mathematics in 2020. 
 
The application to our Faculty may be interesting for young mathematicians from your 
country especially because citizens of EU countries and of ex-Yu countries do not pay 
any tuition fees, and students from other countries can apply fora scholarship (up to 450 
EUR per month), which covers all the study costs and the accommodation expenses.  
 
You can find more information about our Department of Mathematics on this link or on our 
website www.upr.famnit.si. 
 
 
For any further questions do not hesitate to contact us,  
 
Looking forward to hearing from you soon,  
 
Best regards, 
 
Mitja Tretjak 
 
 
--  
Mitja Tretjak 
  
Referat za študente UP FAMNIT 
Univerza na Primorskem / University of Primorska 
Fakulteta za matematiko, naravoslovje in informacijske tehnologije 
Faculty of Mathematics, Natural Sciences and Information Techologies  
Glagoljaška 8, SI - 6000 Koper 
Tel. +386 (0)5 61 17575  
Uradne ure: ponedeljek-petek: 8:00-11:00; torek in četrtek: 13:30-15:30. 
 


